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Fwd: Commitment for Hemp cultivation in El Dorado County 
2 messages 

BOS Four <bosfour@edcgov.us> 
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

FYI 

Sincerely, 
Shelley Wiley 
Assistant to Supervisor Lori Parlin, District IV 
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado 
Phone: (530) 621-6513 
18] Sign Up for District IV Email Updates 

ij] Follow Us on Facebook 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: dan ferreira <dferreiratahoe@hotmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Jun 23, 2020 at 5:38 AM 
Subject: Commitment for Hemp cultivation in El Dorado County 
To: BOSFOUR@EDCGOV.US <BOSFOUR@edcgov.us> 

Good morning Supervisor Parlin, 

Tue, Jun 23, 2020 at 9:28 AM 

As a current resident of El Dorado County, I want to add my name to the list of supporters of Hemp cultivation as a very 
valuable agricultural product that will add a wide range of positive economic benefits and I encourage the Board of 
Supervisors to maintain it's support as well. I believe the Board's vision of Hemp as a new agricultural opportunity in the 
county was correct and time will validate your efforts. 

The addition of Hemp production to the Counties economic base will create direct and ancillary employment, increase tax 
revenue, and bring future business ventures not even contemplated today. Hemp production will provide property owners 
options to subdivision development and actually create legacy farms much like apples orchards and grape vineyards. 
Much of the Counties soils are suitable for growing Hemp and unlike other agricultural crops can be sustainably 
cultivated. 

As humans, change is often challenging and stressful. As citizens of this County, we rely on your skill to fairly evaluate 
the current resistance to Hemp farming in the Gold Hill area. El Dorado County has a long history of changes from 
mining, timber, cattle ranching, wineries and housing. The cultivation of Hemp will be seen as yet one more change that 
was positive. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Ferreira. 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Tue, Jun 23, 2020 at 9:41 AM 
To: The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us>, The BOSTWO <bostwo@edcgov.us>, The BOSTHREE <bosthree@edcgov.us>, 
The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>, Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>, Breann Moebius 
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<breann.moebius@edcgov.us>, Jeanette Salmon <jeanette.salmon@edcgov.us>, Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us>, 
Robert Peters <robert.peters@edcgov.us>, Tiffany Schmid <tiffany.schmid@edcgov.us> 

FYI 

Office of the Clerk of the Board 
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667 
530-621-5390 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception, 
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy 
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender 
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration. 
(Quoted text hidden] 
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